WARSAW UNIVERSITY OF LIFE SCIENCES

INSTITUTE OF ECONOMICS AND FINANCE



Warsaw, 23 September 2021

Professor Anatolii D. Dibrova Dean Faculty of Economics National University of Life and Environmental Sciences of Ukraine

Dear Professor Dibrova,

On behalf of the academic community of the Institute of Economics and Finance of Warsaw University of Life Sciences, I would like to send sincere congratulations for the 70th anniversary of the Faculty of Economics of the National University of Life and Environmental Sciences of Ukraine.

Warsaw University of Life Sciences

INSTITUTE
OF ECONOMICS
AND FINANCE

166 Nowoursynowska St. 02–787 Warsaw, Poland +48 22 593 40 14 ieif@sggw.edu.pl www.ieif.sggw.edu.pl The successes and achievements of the Faculty of Economics over the past 70 years are a cause for great pride and satisfaction. We express our respect and appreciation for your great scientific and educational accomplishments. Please accept my best wishes for next successful years of activity and the effective implementation of new ideas. I also hope to continue our fruitful cooperation for common scientific and educational development.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Mariusz Maciejczak

Director of the Institute of Economics and Finance